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                                                                                                                  Monday 3rd October 2022 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer[s] 
 
We would like to invite you to an important ‘Parent Workshop’ on Monday 10th October 2022 at 
3pm.  
The workshop will focus on some key information including; the role of the key worker and how to 
support your child with communication and language at home.  
 
We have also invited Paula Crerar, who works across our local Sure Start Centres. She will be 
sharing important information about what our local Sure Start Centres can offer and how you can 
be supported with parenting and your child’s crucial early development. We also have our school 
dental nurse Kathryn Fleming in attendance, who will give you some information about our 
school teeth-brushing scheme. 
 
The workshop will be held in the EYFS building and is for our Nursery parents. We expect the 
session to last around 30 minutes and there will be an opportunity to ask any questions and chat 
with the EYFS staff, Paula and Kathryn afterwards. 
  

Please try to attend this important session, to learn how best to support your child and access 
some really useful resources. 
 
Thank you for your continued support 
 
 
 
Mrs Welch 
 
EYFS Lead 

http://www.st-margaretmarys.manchester.sch.uk/

